
 

WATER SERVICE INTERRUPTION NOTICE 

 

Beck Boulevard from Bay Court to Fox Street  

FROM APPROXIMATELY  

9:00am Wednesday September 18th, 2019 to 5:00pm Wednesday 

September 18th, 2019. 

WEATHER PERMITTING 

This water service interruption is required for realignment of the watermain 

on Beck Boulevard. 

When the water service resumes you may experience a slight discoloration 

in the water for a short period of time. We ask that you please remove the 

screens from your faucets and open all taps for approximately 5-10 minutes 

to remove any air and to flush your plumbing system. If you require 

additional information regarding this notice, please contact Moe Lefaive at 

705-549-2606 x117  during regular business hours of 8:00am to 4:00pm. 

See below for an overview map and list of affected properties: 

 

 

 

 



Location 

42 BECK BLVD 

44 BECK BLVD 

45 BECK BLVD 

46 BECK BLVD 

47 BECK BLVD 

48 BECK BLVD 

49 BECK BLVD 

50 BECK BLVD 

51 BECK BLVD 

52 BECK BLVD 

53 BECK BLVD 

54 BECK BLVD 

55 BECK BLVD 

56 BECK BLVD 

57 BECK BLVD 

58 BECK BLVD 

60 BECK BLVD 

62 BECK BLVD 

64 BECK BLVD 

132 FOX ST 

 


